
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, APRIL 2, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AFTER THE MONTH OF MARCH GOES OUT LIKE A LION DOES THE WEATHER GET BETTER? 

DOES ANYONE KNOW?  

I DO KNOW THAT OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH IS OVER, EXCEPT FOR COUNTING THE 

LATE LETTERS THAT ARE STILL IN THE MAIL. OR THE LETTERS WRITTEN LAST MINUTE 

BUT HAVE NOT YET BEEN MAILED. IF THAT IS YOUR LETTER LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU 

TO MAIL IT SOON. 

AS OF YESTERDAY, OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH COUNT STANDS AT 816 LETTERS; 133 

SHY OF THE GOAL SET AT ONE MORE THAN WE RECEIVED LAST YEAR. IT’S VERY 

POSSIBLE WE’LL STILL REACH THE GOAL. MONDAY WILL BE TELLING. 

[MARGARET]  I listen to your radio station daily when in Wallace MI and then we stream it in 

Glendale, Arizona until we leave for Wallace. I love many of the programs and much of the music. 

My favorites are Focal Point, Truth for Life and Janet Parshall. I grew up in Chicago so the 

programs from Moody radio you use bring memories of my childhood. I enjoy each of the 

announcers as they personalize the songs, scriptures and even the weather. Bless your radio 

ministry and each of your lives. 

OUR LIST OF OUT-OF-STATE LISTENERS THAT WE HAVE HEARD FROM CONTINUES TO 

GROW. MANY ARE BEING BLESSED AND HELPED BY LISTENING ONLINE. 

IF YOU MISSED WRITING FOR LETTER MONTH, WE’D STILL ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AS WE BEGIN THE SEARCH FOR PEGGY’S SUCCESSOR AS 

SHE RETIRES AT THE END OF MAY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


